
Chess Group March Report 

We had four players this month. It makes life so much easier when we have an even number of 
players!   

Two players had a very quick game - over in half an hour - which fitted in beautifully as one of the 
group had explained he wouldn’t be joining us until 2.30.  

We then split into two groups and proceeded to play, although two of us didn’t manage to finish 
our game by 4pm so we each took photos and can mull over the possible outcome(s) at our 
leisure until our next meeting.   


